
CFM Nominating Committee Report  

To  

CFM Business Meeting 

2nd Month 2021 

 

 

Concord Friends Meeting Nominating Committee met in late January via Zoom. 

We started the meeting with silent worship and gratitude for the work of meeting 

members and attenders. 

The committee uses an Excel spreadsheet to support the process of creating a 

final presentation of nominations for leadership roles and committee members to 

the May 2021 business meeting. 

Emails and phone calls to members and attenders will take place this month and 

the committee will meet again February 27th. 

 

Kathy Urie, Clerk 


